
  

     
 

In a culture of high expectations and academic rigor and an environment of support, understanding, and emotional safety, all Baldwin Park Unified 
School District students will graduate with a valued and highly respected diploma, prepared with the relevant skills, knowledge, and personal attributes 
necessary for success in a university or other institution of higher education and/or any post-secondary options of their choice. 

 

BPUSD, City of Baldwin Park to Host  
24th Annual Santa Clothes Project 

WHAT:  Baldwin Park Unified is partnering with the City of Baldwin Park during the season of giving 
to collect donations for the 24th annual Santa Clothes Project, which will provide 416 K-12 
students with winter clothes. 

 Volunteer shoppers will be matched with Baldwin Park Unified students, and will receive 
information that includes their name, grade, clothes and shoe size, to help them put 
together a winter wardrobe using a $80 prepaid shopping card. 

 Students will be selected based on family financial need. 

WHEN: 6:45 a.m. Tuesday, Dec. 7 

WHERE: Wal-Mart Store, 3250 Big Dalton Ave., Baldwin Park, CA, 91706 

DETAILS: BPUSD and the City of Baldwin Park are accepting donations for those who wish to help 
students and their families during the holiday season. Donations of any amount will be 
accepted through Friday, Dec. 3. Check donations can be made payable to the Baldwin 
Park Charitable Relief Foundation, and can be turned in to District School Community 
Liaison Maria Guevara.  

BPUSD is also accepting volunteer shoppers for the project. Those who wish to participate 
can fill out and submit a volunteer form to Ms. Guevara by Dec. 3. For more information, 
contact Ms. Guevara at 626.962.3311, ext. 86025 or mguevara1703@bpusd.net.  

MEDIA: Call Amanda Nieto at 909-447-2407 to arrange coverage. 

Coverage and/or inclusion of this event in your calendar is greatly appreciated. 
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